PCT: Notice on receiving the hard copy and signing the ship purchase contract
On June 26, 2024, Global Pacific Shipping JSC announced Official Dispatch No. 25/2024/CBTT-PCT as follows: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]On June 25, 2024, the Company received the hard copy and signed the Vessel Purchase Contract No. 2106/HDMB/PCT-ASP with Asia Pacific Shipping Company Limited.
